
 

‘ I am a Cornish poet (former Primary School teacher). To celebrate the re-
opening of ‘The Edge of the World Bookshop’ I am running a Writing 
Competition for children (Years 3-6 inclusive) on the subject: Hope for the 
Future. 

If you have Junior-age children at home who would like to enter, please send 
poems or prose (60 lines maximum, up to two entries per child) with the subject 
title ‘Hope for the Future’  

Whether it’s a poem about climate change or a story about an imaginary future 
world, I’d love to read them. 

Prizes are book tokens to spend at the bookshop: First 
Prize £20, Second Prize £10, six Third Prizes £5 each. 

Please send entries to school and the school will then forward them to me. 
(Please use the class email for your child to send in your entry.) 

Competition closes on 15 July. 

Prizes will be sent to winners by 1 August so please write your child’s name, age 
and address on every entry. Thank you for supporting your child’s creativity and 
our local bookshop. 

V. Tregenza Reid’ 

Details also posted on the Penzance Covid 19 Support Group (Facebook 

Re-opening Writing Competition!


